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To Florida Power & Light,

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude to you for funding our “Leaping into Life Science” grant.  Your donation will make it possible for our students to perform frog dissections and learn about the different body systems.  I was thrilled to learn of my selection for this honor and I am deeply appreciative of your support. 
Immokalee Middle School serves approximately 1641 students currently. This includes about 500 7th grade Life Science students that will perform the frog dissection lab.
Frogs are often used in dissection when demonstrating the organ systems of a complex organism. The presence and position of the organs found in a frog are similar enough to a person to be able to provide insights into the internal workings of the human body.
Dissection is also important because it: Helps students learn about the internal structures of animals. Helps students learn how the tissues and organs are interrelated. Gives students an appreciation of the complexity of organisms in a hands-on learning environment.
We are very thankful that due to receiving this grant our students will have the opportunity to perform hands on lab activities. We look forward to sending you positive updates on how the students benefited from these materials that will be purchase with the grant funds.
 Thank you for your generosity and community involvement.
Yours sincerely,

Amie Grant
7th grade science team leader
